Peter Engler
Bowdoinham

My Name is Peter Engler. I am a caregiver, a patient, and a resident of Bowdoinham,
Maine.

The ability to form cooperatives would give me the ability to rapidly scale up my
medical marijuana business. I would be able to hire more help. I would also be able to
provide my existing patients with better access to a greater variety of medical
cannabis products, not to mention serve new patients.

The past year has been economically bad for a lot of Mainers. The Maine medical
marijuana program has proven to be the exception to this. LD 353 would create new
opportunities for small Maine MMJ businesses to have another banner growth year
while insuring patients have the best possible access to high quality medicine.

Thank you for your consideration.



